
Summer Device Info

What if I move? How to take care
of your device

Damaged or Lost?
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If you are moving schools, even
within the district, your device must
be returned to the school it originally
came from. 

If your device is damaged or lost during
the summer, report the issue to your
school's tech as soon as possible. 

Your student's device is a valuable resource that they
will use next school year. Taking care of this device is

of utmost importance. Therefore, we ask that you as a
parent or guardian help to monitor your students'

usage and care of the device. 

Call the Help Desk! 
(407) 870 - 4000

Forgot your password? Other Issues?
Your school tech will have summer
hours to help troubleshoot issues.
You can expect a response within

3 business days. 

Contact the school
for more info
(407) 891 - 3200 

SCMS School Tech - Mr. Santana
Email:

Zaniel.Santana@osceolaschools.net
Phone Number:

(407) 891 - 3200 EXT. 85490

Chargers have been distributed and will
be sent home with the student devices.
Students are responsible for these
chargers as the school only has one per
device.
Your device should be in its protective
case at all time. Devices not in
protective cases will not be                             
covered under warranty. 

Summer Hours:
Monday - Wednesday

7:00AM - 5:00PM
Thursday

7:00AM - 4:30PM


